
 

26th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
We are delighted to announce that we are working alongside School of Play 
(https://www.schoolofplay.org.uk/) to provide extended after school sessions, in addition to 
our current After School Club offering. These fun sessions include a varied indoor and outdoor 
timetable with activities such as basketball, gymnastics, mini games and street dance. 
 
A typical week would include activities such as the following: 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Spaces are limited per Year Group as demonstrated in the table above.  
 
Pricing: 
The cost is £8 per session and will run on a termly basis. The total cost for Autumn term will 
be £80. 
 
Timings: 

Timings Monday 
Reception  

Wednesday 
Reception  

Thursday 
Years 3-6 

Friday 
Years 1-2 

3:15–4:30pm 
Mini Games/ 
Multi Sports 

Basketball Football 
Football with 
Netbusters 

4:30–4:45pm Snack Snack Snack Snack 

4:45–5:45pm Gymnastics Mini Games Gymnastics Street Dance 

Spaces 
available  

12 12 20 20 

Oswald Road School of Play 
Extended After School Sessions 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
 

https://www.schoolofplay.org.uk/


 

Each session runs from 3.15-5.45pm. The children will be offered a light snack in between 
activities.  
 
The sessions will start on Monday 2nd October and run throughout Autumn 1 and Autumn 2.  
 
Autumn 1: 3 weeks 
w.c 2nd Oct 
w.c 9th Oct 
w.c 16th Oct 
 
Half Term - w.c 23rd October 
 
Autumn 2: 7 weeks 
w.c 30th Oct 
w.c 6th Nov 
w.c 13th Nov 
w.c 20th Nov 
w.c 27th Nov 
w.c 4th Dec 
w.c 11th Dec 
 
Booking: 
 
The booking link will go live on Wednesday 27th September at 6pm via Parent Mail. 
 
The spaces will be offered on a strictly first come, first served basis. We will operate a waiting 
list for anyone who isn’t successful this term. They will be given priority for the next term.  
 
Pick up arrangements: 
 
Collection of your child will take place at the main School Office at 5.45pm. The session 
organiser will ask for a password before dismissing your child. These details will be collected 
on the booking form.  
 
We hope this increased after school provision will be welcomed by those looking for extended 
wraparound care. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Craig Tailor (Business Manager) 


